Corrections

Matthew lya was incorrectly iden-
tified in two articles in the Aug. 11
Tundra Times. lya is a member of the
Alaska Eskimo Walrus Commission.

Also, in the July 28 issue. the credit
tor the photo of the late Dr. Della
Keats was inadvertently omitted from
page one. The photo was taken by
Jane Pender.

In the June 23 1ssue, the article on
the Della Keats Summer Enrichment
Program should have stated that of the
University of Alaska CREE's commit-
ment, $5,000 was in-kind funds, while
$13.000 was in cash.
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